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[Your Name]
[Your Title]
[Your Club]
[Date]

[Recipient’s Name]
[Recipient’s Title]
[Recipient’s Business]
[Recipient’s Address]

Dear [Recipient’s Name],
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to invite you to become a valued local supporter of the 2026 FMG Young Farmer of the Year Regional Final Contests. These contests are the second step in the journey of one of New Zealand’s most iconic events, bringing together 8 of the top young people in your region to showcase their talents and abilities of our country’s young farmers. 
These Regional Final Contests also shine light on the future of farming within New Zealand, with up to 100 kids aged between 8-13 competing in the AgriKidsNZ contest and an additional 70 kids aged between 13-18 competing in the FMG Junior Young Farmer of the Year Contest per event. Each level of contest aims to educate and highlight the best parts of our food and fibre sector and celebrate the capable youth who are our future. 
Your business has long been a pillar of excellence in our local community, and we believe that your involvement in this prestigious event would be a perfect match. By partnering with us, you will not only be celebrating the achievements of our young farmers but also enhancing the profile of your brand within our community and beyond.
Please find enclosed a proposal that outlines the exciting opportunities for collaboration, including how your business can gain recognition and visibility as a supporter of this event. 
We would be delighted to discuss this opportunity further and explore how we can work together to make the 2026 FMG Young Farmer of the Year Regional Final Contests a great success.
Thank you for considering this partnership. I look forward to the possibility of working together.
Warm regards,
[Your Name]
[Your Title]
[Your Contact Information]
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